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A Big, Bold, Conservative Budget 

The Assembly last night passed the biennial budget.  Rep. Scott Allen (R-Waukesha) released the 

following statement: 

“This is a big, bold Conservative budget that rejects massive tax hikes, profligate spending, and 

poor policy.  Instead, we’ve advanced a budget that favors hard-working Wisconsin taxpayers, growing 

small businesses, and still investing in transportation and student success.” 

### 

The 97th Assembly District includes portions of the City and Village of Waukesha 

and the Towns of Genesee, and Mukwonago. 


